Charlotte Public Schools Eaton County Michigan

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING
OF THE BOARD OF  EDUCATION TO MODIFY THE BULLYING POLICY 


PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on July 14, 2025, at 8 o’clock a.m., at High School Media Center, Charlotte, Michigan, the Board of Education of Charlotte Public Schools Eaton County Michigan will hold a public hearing to modify the District’s Bullying Policy.
The Board may not adopt the modified Bullying Policy until after a public hearing. A copy of the modified Bullying Policy, is available for public inspection during normal business hours at:
                               378 State St.
                               Charlotte, Michigan.

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]
This notice is given by order of the Board of Education.
	
	

	
	                          Secretary
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